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40 DAYS FOR LIFE VIGIL
12 HOURS TO PRAY EACH DAY

We can volunteer to pray on the
sidewalk near the doors of Planned
Parenthood, or we can pray at home. Fasting
and abstinence are also forms of prayer that
shouldn’t be overlooked.

If you are thinking of going downtown

to pray at Planned Parenthood for the first
time, you will want to know the where, when,
and even the “why?” of your time to pray.
Take a few minutes and go to
www.40daysforlifepgh.com where you will
find “HOW TO PRAY AT AN ABORTION
CLINIC FOR THE FIRST TIME,” written by
Nikki Bruni. It’s a first-person account of her
life in this business, and it will give you the
impetus you need. You will also find the vigil
schedule, places to park and cost and a place
to sign up for a time slot for yourself and/or
the name of your church or group name. Also,
the Blog Posts will help you to read some of
the first-person accounts of an hour or two at a
place where women pay to have their babies
killed and where people just like you, pray and
try their best to dissuade mothers from that sad
act.
At 10:00 on Good Friday (April 15) we will
pray the Stations of the Cross on the
sidewalk at Planned Parenthood, 933
Liberty Ave. We have not missed this
prayer time since the first abortion mill
opened in 1973. See you there! Please!

PRESIDENT TO PRESIDENT

It is an honor, privilege and joy to be
president of PCUC, unworthy though I be. It is
of utmost comfort and gives us solidarity
knowing the Lord is on our side, and we are
His vessels to help save His precious, innocent
babies from a horrific and unjust demise.

Recently I was texting with a dear friend
from high school days who happens to be
liberal. 1 touched upon the way Biden has
handled the Ukraine tragedy, and he was most
supportive of Biden and referred to our
President as a devout Catholic who prays
constantly. I did not know how to respond to
my friend’s comments about Biden, and so I
said nothing, but I will eventually respond.
I have decided to direct some questions to our
president. “Mr. President, are you a devout
Catholic? If so, how can you be a devout
Catholic and be pro-abortion? Do you know
why the Catholic Church and most of
Christendom i1s pro-life? Have you read the
Holy Bible scripture verses which distinctly
reveal the Lord’s position on life? Do you pray
to end abortion, or do you pray for Planned
Parenthood to continue the holocaust on
innocent, precious babies who have a right to
live according to the United States
Constitution?

Please continue to pray unceasingly for our
president, all civil authorities, Ukraine, Russia
and the unborn and their families. Prayer is
our most powerful endeavor to end the
holocaust and bring peace to the world.



http://www.40daysforlifepgh.com

HONORS & MEMORIALS

Honor of Fr. Kenneth Myers as he
celebrates the 41* Anniversary of his
Ordination to the Priesthood
Honor of Frs. Larry Smith, Charles Bober &
Dennis Buranosky from Tom Forr
Honor of Allen Cook

from Mary L. Cook
Honor of Mary Catherine Scanlon

from Jeff & Helen Remington
Honor of Peg Gallagher

from Mary M. Gallagher
Honor of Frank X. Carroll from

Leo & Mary Kathleen O’Donnell
Honor of ALL PCUC WARRIORS

from Kim Chester
Honor of her husband, Jack &
son, Donald, from Mary Krieger
Memory of Rosemary Cosgrove

from Leo & Rosemary Cosgrove
Memory of Joanne Cook

from Mary L. Cook
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Evelyn Collier
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Beverly Abajian
Memory of Joan Gsell Derrick

from Terry Saupe & Family
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Pat Gallagher
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Dave & Marlene Wohleber
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Letitia Galletta
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Jack Hartman
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Dorothy Schlegel
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Catherine (Kay) Stump
Memory of Joan Derrick

from Joan Donahoe
Memory of Joan Derrick from

Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak

Memory of Joan Derrick
from Randy Engel
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Harry & Dot Lydic
Memory of Joan Derrick from
Juanita Fragomini Bollinger,
Classmate and Friend
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Mary Ann Mulkerin
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Virginia H. Dougherty
Memory of Joan Derrick
From Jean & Ken Brinzer
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Dolaro “Dee” Burton
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Scott & Jennifer McDevitt
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Valarie McGoogan
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Cathy Huth
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Rege & Joan Lowicki
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Frannette Walsh
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Patricia M. Ligday
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Joseph R. McKenna
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Kim Chester
Memory of Joan Derrick
from Mary Lou Gartner
Memory of Ann & Mirko Stankovic
from Rose Marie Profozich
Memory of Tasso Spanos
from Rebecca C. Spanos
Memory of Frank Donohue
from his beloved wife, Kitty
Memory of John & Mary Agnello
from Nancy Wise
Memory of Anne Perella
from Janet Idzojtic




HONORS AND MEMORIALS
Memory of Mike Kochman

from Joe Krol
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Joe Krol
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Joan Lowicki
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Mae Martchek
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Evelyn & Bill Turocy
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Dan Stuthers & Sue Kramer
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Randy Engel
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Rosalee Getsy
Memory of Frank Cindrich

from Dan & Terry O’Connell
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Randy Engel
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Dave & Marlene Wohleber
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Philene Revitsky
Memory of Dave Gartner from Kay Stump
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Dan Stuthers & Sue Kramer
Memory of Dave Gartner from

Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Mary Molyneaux
Memory of Dave Gartner from Cathy Huth
Memory of Dave Gartner (deceased) and in
Honor of Mary Lou Gartner

from Bernie & Sue O’Keefe
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Mary Anne Ferris
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Ken & Jean Brinzer

In loving memory of Grace Eckhardt,
Maura Grace Schwab & Frank Cindrich

from Marilyn Schwab
Memory of Tom Gillen

from Dave & Marlene Wohleber
Memory of Tom Gillen from

Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Tom Gillen from Joan Lowicki
Memory of Tom Gillen from Randy Engel
Memory of Tom Gillen from Jack Hartman
Memory of Don Thomson

from Dave & Marlene Wohleber
Memory of Don Thomson

from Dan Stuthers & Sue Kramer
Memory of Don Thomson

from Mary Lou Gartner
Memory of Don Thomson

from Fran & Bill Bevan
Memory of Dorthea Codori

from Joan & Bob Newman
Memory of Michael Tomko

from his beloved wife, Dolores
Memory of David Gartner

from Joan Lowicki
Memory of Dave Gartner

from Jack Hartman
Memory of Mary Kohnfelder

from Joan Lowicki
Memory of Mary Joan Christoforetti

from Joan Lowicki
Memory of Richard Nolan III

from Anne & Arthur Green, Jr.
Memory of Anne M. Perella

from her nephew, Raymond Haskins
Memory of Ellen Gunnell from Kay Stump
Memory of Ellen Gunnell

from Helen Cindrich
Memory of Bob Irr from

Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Robert Irr

from his daughter, Linda Cole
Memory of Robert Irr

from his daughter, Mary Pat Stossel




HONORS AND MEMORIALS
Memory of Barb Siyufy

from Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Harvey Bower from

Milan, Rose & Mark Liptak
Memory of Kelly Kemp

from Bob & Pat Eckenrod
Memory of Paul & Julia Tarabrella

from their loving daughter, Paulette
Memory of Katie Fazio

from Jerry & Peggy Wrabley
Memory of Sally Brunn from Randy Engel
Memory of Erin Foley-Johnson

from Evelyn & Bill Turocy
Memory of William J. Babyak

from his dear wife, Patricia
Memory of ALL UNBORN

from William J. Fromme
Memory of Agnes, Raymond &
Mary Grace Henry from Monica Henry
Memory of Marianne Dunn Geier
from her beloved Husband, John F. Geier
Memory of Frank Kielniarz

from Stephen J. Scholze
Memory of Anne Perella

from Carol Haskins
Memory of John & Mary Agnello

from Nancy Wise
Memory of Rosemarie Pascarella

from Julene Pegher
Memory of Thomas J. Ryan

from Kathleen Ryan
Memory of Valerie Laylock

from Virginia Speer
Memory of Valerie Laylock

from Anne Hines
Memory of Robert & Mary Lutes

from Amy Carothers
Memory of deceased members of the
McKenna, Foley & Libell Families

from Joseph R. McKenna
Memory of Fr. John J. Hugo

from Rosemary Hugo Fielding

Memory of Paul & Julia Tarabrella
from their daughter, Paulette
Memory of Pat Grimes
from Norb & Mary Winter
Memory of Loretta Reed Kendall
from Joann E. Jablonsky
Memory of Joan Conroy
from Lawrence Conroy
Memory of Adam DiSabato
from William & Beverly DiSabato
Memory of Charles & Mary Grace Lubic
from Teresa Gery
Memory of Anne M. (Erdeljac) Perella
from Carol S. Stewart
Memory of Anne M. (Erdeljac) Perella
from Anne L. Perella
Memory of Mark Lansinger
from Jean A. Lansinger
Memory of Anna O’Connell
from Joe & Corrine Balena
Memory of James E. Flynn
from Mary Flynn
Memory of Joseph & Marge Dudas
from Sue Vehec
Memory of the Deceased Members of the
McGuire & O’Brien Families
from Joan O’Brien
Memory of Doniella & Chuck Torisky
from Joseph & Marylou McKenna
Memory of Thomas J. Ryan
from Catherine D. Ryan
Memory of Gerry Marous
from Mr. & Mrs. Tony Randazzo
Memory of Raymond McHugh
from Melissa & John Slagle
In loving memory of Diane M. Slagle
from Melissa & John Slagle
Memory of James E. Flynn (died 1-29-22)
from Mary Flynn
Memory of Margaret Soboslay
from John F. Soboslay
Memory of Mrs. Mary P. (Mommy)
Regina from her son, Thomas R. (Tommy)




PRO-LIFE HEROINE GOES HOME

Pat Grimes
was blessed as
the adoptive
mom of three
beautiful
child-ren.
Because she saw
the need for help
for women who

| were  pregnant
but did not want to abort, she founded
Alternatives to Abortion which became
Genesis, one of the first pregnancy support
centers in the Pittsburgh area.

Pat left this world on Jan. 31, 2022.

AMERICAN LIFE LEAGUE
LEADER, PAUL BROWN

His wife, Judy, will tell you that politics
was in his blood. Paul and Judy were an
unbeatable team when it came to promoting
the best pro-life candidates in the highest
elected offices in the U.S.

Paul founded LAPAC (Life
Amend-ment Political Action Committee, a
PAC that supported only NO-EXCEPTIONS
candidates. These were the men and women
who, when elected, really made a difference
for babies in danger of death by abortion.
Paul died at the close of 2021.

FOUNDER OF STOPP, FOE OF PP,

JIM SEDLAK CAME TO PGH

In 1993, Jim was identified by PP as one
of the 15 “most active” fighters against PP
sex ed programs. At that time he was
director of STOPP (Stop PP Intl.). PP
featured Jim in two segments of its anti-life
film Unholy Alliance. He was often called to
provide commentary on news programs
because he was always well-versed and
accurate. In 1998 STOPP merged with ALL.

Jim was tireless in his campaign for the
right-to-life for all. He died on Jan. 10, 2022.

A STORY TOO GOOD TO MISS
(FROM THE BIRTHRIGHT NEWSLETTER)

Mommy E’s and Baby A’s Story: This time last year,
Mommy E. was keeping constant vigil beside Baby A’s
incubator. In fact, the Neo Natal ICU at Children’s
Hospital is where she lived for 6 months, as her
precious baby fought for her life. Just a few weeks
earlier, Mommy E. was transported to Magee Hospital
where Baby A was delivered at 24 weeks, weighing
only 1 lIb.40z. E was an epileptic, who was badly
battered by her mentally ill husband, causing her to
have a seizure and go into premature labor. Unfazed by
broken ribs, a broken jaw, and post-surgical stitches,
mom kept prayerful watch, sleeping in a chair, next to
her baby day and night! With the prayers of the pro-life
community of Pittsburgh and the support channeled
through Birthright, Baby A miraculously survived
multiple cardiac arrests, repeated episodes of
respiratory distress, and several open heart surgeries!
There is no doubt in Mommy A’s mind that beautiful
Baby A is alive (and well) because of prayer.

The story, however, didn’t end there. While staying
at the hospital, it was necessary for E. to attend court to
tend to the domestic abuse charges faced by her
mentally ill husband. While waiting at the bus stop, she
had an Epileptic seizure and was dragged by thugs into
an alley where she was sexually assaulted while
unconscious. The rapists were eventually found and
charged, thanks to a security camera which caught the
crime on tape. It was only shortly thereafter that E. was
faced with the awareness that she had conceived a child.
Needless to say, E. was overwhelmed by the reality of
another baby when Baby A was not even gestationally
35 weeks old. “I didn’t know how I was going to do this
all on my own,” she said. “I am married; I never
planned to be a single mom!” Traumatized by the
assault, E. sought the assistance of PARR (Pittsburgh
Action Against Rape) and bravely continues to recover
from this and past traumas.

However, the story continues. With the
encouragement of Birthright, Mommy E. faced her fear
and bravely chose life for this new baby. Although
tremendously challenged, she persevered. With Baby A.
in tow, E. began prenatal care at Magee. Referred by her
OB to a Geneticist, E. obediently made an appointment.
It was from that office that she placed a desperate call to
Birthright where she told Regina of the Dr.’s insistence
that she abort! Having been told this during her
previous pregnancy with Baby A., Regina reminded E.
of her own mind and heart which did not submit to
coercion then, and would not do so now. The end
result? A beautiful, healthy perfect newborn baby sister
A! (Both children have names that begin with A.)




MAGEE PROJECT
Meredith Parente

The Magee Project wraps up this season of
signing up to pray with the start of 40 Days for Life.

After the 40 Days for Life Lenten campaign
concludes, we’ll continue to sign up prayer
volunteers to pray for Magee. We’ll also continue to
hold monthly prayer walks the 4" Sunday of the
month at 4pm, meeting at Magee, and from May to
October, we’ll meet as the Church at Magee during
the warm months for 4-5:30 pm on the 4" Sunday of
the month at Zulema Parklet near Magee.

We’re looking for help to continue these three
things.

Thanks to the generosity of a pro-life group in
eastern Pennsylvania, we have someone working on
exposing Pitt’s and Magee’s complicity in unethical
research and experimentation using unborn human
beings. We’re creating print materials, a website, and
social media posts. As well as presenting the facts,
we’ll suggest specific responses.

Volunteers are also identifying possible illegal
activities at Pitt and Magee and information about
what government entities we can appeal to to have
our concerns addressed.

For more information, or to volunteer, contact
Meredith at TheMageeProject@gmail.com.

ROE ATTORNEY WEDDINGTON
DIES 50 YRS AFTER THE ERROR

December 13 was the 50™ Anniversary of
the day Sarah Weddington argued in favor of
abortion for any reason at any point in
pregnancy. An estimated 63 million babies have
died by abortion since the Roe V. Wade decision
in 1973.

“Weddington lost a child of her own to
abortion,” remarked Janet Morana, co-founder of
Silent No More, the campaign that offers help to
women suffering the pain of the memory of
abortion. “I wonder what would have happened
if she sought healing for that loss.” Pray for her.

THE GREATEST PRETENDER
Mark Bradley Morrow wrote his story of a man
who triumphed over four abortions and 18 years
of secrecy over his hidden shame.

Mark walks his readers, step by agonizing
step through his frantic search for redemption
and healing. We have one copy of his book.

Stop at the office. Or call, and we’ll send it
to you for $5 + postage. 412-531-9272.

LIGHT AT THE END OF THE TUNNEL?
By Gary Bauer @ Campaign for Working Families

You must be cautious in making
assumptions based on oral arguments at the
Supreme Court, but for those of us dedicated to
the sanctity of life, it’s hard not to be hopeful
after today’s arguments in Dobbs v. Jackson
Women's Health, the most serious challenge to
Roe v. Wade in decades.

A decision isn’t expected until summer,
but judging from the frantic reactions of CNN
and the Huffington Post, 1 guarantee you that
those who have profited from the stack of infant
corpses will not sleep well tonight.

Few cases in the Court’s history have had
such a negative impact on the U.S. as Roe v.
Wade. That case took a whole class of American
citizens, our unborn children, and declared they
had no rights we were bound to respect.

Like the infamous Dred Scott decision that
legalized slavery when it declared that black
Americans had no rights we were bound to
respect, Roe v. Wade treated unborn children like
Styrofoam cups to be discarded at will. Since
January 1973 more than 63 million children (see
previous article) have died. Both were wrong!

Sadly (did you know?) America is among
just seven countries in the entire world that
permit abortion on demand. We’re on the fringe
of international law, and today’s pro-abortion
legal regime is on the fringe of American public
opinion. The overwhelming majority of
Americans oppose abortion-on-demand.

Progressives love to chant, “Follow the
science.” Well, the pro-abortion left is not
following science. Basic biology tells us that life
begins at conception. Advanced ultrasounds give
us a window into the womb. We know more
about the humanity of the unborn child than we
did in 1973, especially the child’s ability to feel
pain. Doctors now operate on babies in the
womb; is the mother the patient? No, it’s the
child, because there are obviously two people
involved. Abortion is a wrong, not a right.

DID YOU WANT A BANQUET DVD?
If you wanted one and did not get one, we can
ask for more to be duplicated. Call the office. Cost is
$10. 412-531-9272. Leave your phone number in a
clear tone and we’ll call you.




WHAT THE ABORTION INDUSTRY
DOESN’T WANT YOU TO KNOW

From: spectator.org/Erin McLaughlin

Unethical and potentially illegal fetal organ
harvesting is occurring at the U. of Pittsburgh and its
medical center. The report came from a panel organized
by the PA Family Council and held at First Trinity
Evangelical Lutheran Church, downtown.

The U. of Pittsburgh, a self-styled fetal tissue
“hub” made headlines recently for experiments which
grafted fetal scalps onto the backs of lab rats with
funding from Dr. Anthony Fauci’s National Institute of
Allergy and Infectious Diseases.

Panelist David Daleiden, founder of the Center
for Medical Progress, argued that the fetal experiments
and organ harvesting at the U. of Pgh. Might be
conducted on live fetuses.

Daleiden’s organization obtained a grant
application to the National Institute for Health (NIH) in
which Pitt asked for federal tax dollars to fund its
experiments on aborted babies.

In its grant application, Pitt promised it would
minimize “ischemia time...to ensure the highest quality
biological specimens” in its fetal experimentation.
Daleiden explained that ischemia is typically defined as
the lack of blood circulation to the organs. If the fetus
has died and the heart has stopped pumping blood, then
ischemia has begun.

He said Pitt could this be indicating that the
blood is still pumping and the fetus is alive as its
scientists harvest the organs. Dr. Ronna Jurow, an
OB-GYN who previously worked at PP, agreed with
Daleiden’s assessment and told FOX News, “there’s no
question” the fetus would be alive during the organ
harvesting. The U. of Pgh. Has denied this claim.

Daleiden argued that the U. of Pgh. Also uses
racial quotas in these experiments.

In its grant application, Pitt specified that its fetal
experiments should use 50% minority fetuses, including
25% black fetuses. Allegheny County is around 80%
white and 13% black.

Former PA Superior Court Judge Cheryl Allen
argued that these numbers aren’t coincidental. True to
the mission of PP founder Margaret Sanger, abortion
providers routinely target the black community. She
announced that a jaw-dropping 40% of all black babies
in the state of PA are aborted.

Panelist Cecily Routman, president of the Jewish
Pro-Life Foundation, argued that the experi-
ments on babies occurring at Pitt are similar to medi-
cal experiments conducted on Jews in Nazi Germany.
She recalled that Jews would be awake while Nazi
doctors at Auschwitz experimented on them and ex-
tracted their organs—without anesthesia.

Routman pointed out that the country who 75
years ago defeated the Nazis is conducting similar
experiments on defenseless babies.

Daleiden said that these experiments are con-
ducted under the advisement of PP employees. He said
that a medical director of PP, Dr. Beatrice Chen, is an
employee of both the university and the university’s
medical center.

Chen is listed as a vice chair of the Institutional
Review Board at the university, acting as an
ombudsman overseeing Pitt’s fetal studies. Chen is a
director of family planning at U. of Pgh. Medical
Center Magee-Women’s Hospital.

Daleiden argued that federal law prohibits
collaboration between the researchers and the institution
that performs the abortions. Pitt may also be in violation
of NIH, NIAID, and DHHS statutes that prohibit
experimentation on live fetuses.

Pitt denies that any such “procurement relation-
ship” exists between the university and PP.

The NIH and the NIAID have together awarded
Pitt close to $2 million to fund projects that included
grafting fetal scalps onto rats. In addition, HHS funded
Pitt’s GenitoUrinary Development Molecular Anatomy
Project (GUDMAP), where university researchers
operated from a tissue bank with organs of aborted
fetuses to the tune of at least $2.7 million.

Pitt denied that it has broken any state or federal
law, but it has hired a law firm to investigate its own
practices.

In response to the reports on Pitt’s experiments,
nearly 100 senators and House members sent a letter to
the NIH, HHS and Department of Justice demanding
the release of primary documents detailing methods
used to procure fetal tissue for Pitt’s experimental
projects.

The letter demanded to know whether Pitt was
breaking federal law by harvesting organs from “babies
who were old enough to live outside the womb.” The
letter also called into question whether Pitt broke fetal
tissue trafficking and partial birth abortion laws.
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We live in a world where precious human lives, created
by our loving Father, are degraded and used as commodities to
be bought, sold, tortured and killed to satisfy scientific hunger for
“progress.”’

The pro-life men and women who investigate and bring
these horrors to light are the same volunteers we see on the
sidewalk in front of Planned Parenthood, kneeling or standing in
prayer, and offering Mothers all the assistance they need to keep
their babies safe from abortion.

Please pray for the mothers and the volunteers. And
please, let us never stop praying for those who make their living
as you have read in this article




BIDEN’S NOMINEE IS
PRO-ABORTION FOR SURE

Judge Katanji Brown Jackson, Pres. Biden’s
nominee for a seat on the Supreme Court of the
U.S. is, for sure, a vote for abortion. IF she could
vote in the Dobbs v. Jackson case, she would
presumably vote the same way Bryer is expected
to—in support of striking down the law.

We might look at details like her drafting an
amicus brief on behalf of pro-aborts in a case
[McGuire v. Reilly) in which she repeatedly
disparaged the peaceful and often prayerful clinic
protestors, saying that they engaged in “chaotic”
and “in your face” activity that somehow fell short
of “pure speech.”

Ketanji Brown Jackson is backed by many of
America’s most radical pro-abortion groups.
“She is on record,” said SBA List President
Marjorie Dannefelser, “opposing the free speech
rights of pro-life advocates pleading to save lives
outside abortion centers and supporting the false
claim that abortion is ‘health care.” We have no
doubt she will work with the most pro-abortion
administration in history to enshrine abortion on
demand nationwide in the law.”

PATIENTS RIGHTS COUNCIL:

ANOTHER HEARTBREAKER

A letter today from Rita Marker began, “...we
at the Patients Rights Council have heavy hearts
after the death of my beloved husband, Mike
Marker, who was president of PRC and Kathy
Hamlon, who served as PRS’s senior researcher
and its UPDATE editor.” Rita & Mike were wed
for 61 years.

Rita’s work for several decades has been to help
people understand the facts surrounding health
care, health care decisions and end-of life issues.
She has been a speaker at many PCUC education
programs, and she is generous in supplying
documents we all need in protecting human life
from euthanasia-promoting outfits like the
Hemlock Society, known better with its “softer”
name, Compassion & Choices.

PCUC will help the PRC with its work that is so
vital to every person and family.

BLESSING FROM EASTERN PA

We never know when our next pro-life
donation will come, but its wonderful when it
arrives. One of our pro-life stalwarts, he’s the guy
who stands at PP for the extra hours when the rest
of us are busy or just don’t have time. He’s the
hero who claims the hours from 3 to 5 am. on a
24-hour vigil. He gave us a healthy donation from
a friend in Allentown, PA, from a friend who said
she “never knew how much you pro-lifers do to
protect the lives of babies in the womb.”

Of course, she’s a pro-lifer herself, and we are
very grateful. It’s just extra-special when someone
takes the time and trouble to say, “Thank you!”

PRO-LIFE CONFERENCE FOR MEN!

Care Net has a wonderful, upcoming
event called the CALLED and MISSIONED
CONFERENCE, and it’s the first ever pro-life
conference geared specifically towards MEN. The
call is out for any guys who are committed to
protecting the unborn and want to grow in their
walk with God while learning more about how to
be a champion for abundant life in their
communities.

You can watch the video here:
https://www.care-net.org/abundant-life-blog/called
-and-missioned-announcing-
care-nets-pro-life-mens-conference

If you go to the conference, we’ll expect a
report that we can publish in the PCUC
Newsletter. BBB

HAVE YOU SEEN “UNPLANNED”?

We have one copy, still in the wrapper, of the
movie that NATIONAL REVIEW called “a true story
of love, hope, and redemption.” It’s the powerful saga
of Abby Johnson a woman who was an insider in the
abortion industry and how she was transformed by the
accurate images of a baby being slaughtered in a
“routine” abortion.

There’s a SAVE THE STORKS BOOKLET
inside as well as interviews with Abby Johnson. The
story led her to join her former enemies at 40 Days for
Life and become one of the most ardent pro-life
advocates in America. You can have it for $10.



https://www.care-net.org/abundant-life-blog/called-and-missioned-announcing-
https://www.care-net.org/abundant-life-blog/called-and-missioned-announcing-



